Patricia Fittipaldi

We cannot afford Docket Number EIB 23-56 (R). New Mexicans are already feeling financially
burdened by this economy. Adding tens of thousands of dollars to our financial stress is not the way
to go. Electric vehicles cost twice as much as new gas vehicles and right now, we cannot afford it.
Please, do the right thing and say "NO" to Docket Number EIB 23-56 (R).It is the right thing to do.
We need support to help the citizens of New Mexico to feel that there are persons in the EIB and
the Legislature who in fact want to support the people of this State. We have been disappointed
over and over again by power hungry leaders who care more about themselves, the power they have
and that they will do anything to keep their jobs regardless that they turn their backs on the many
wonderful people living here in NM.



